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Animal testing is cruel, inhumane and completely unnecessary to manufacture safe 

beauty products for humans. Pouring makeup components into rabbits' eyes causing 

severe burns and blindness or feeding them to a dog to see if they are poisonous is 

so beyond any conceivable reason other than severe sociopathy on the part of the 

tester. There are already 42 countries that have banned animal testing and make 

safe cosmetics and beauty products where no humans have ever suffered a fate like 

the aforementioned animals.  

 

Oregon is associated with nature and beautiful wildlife. Let's continue to be a beacon 

of light for humanity and treat all animals with kindness and compassion. Please 

support HB 3212 that 'Prohibits manufacturer from selling or offering to sell cosmetic 

developed through use of cosmetic animal test.' 

 

"The greatness of a nation and its moral progress can be judged by the way its 

animals are treated." ~ Gandhi 

 


